
 

 
 
  

Reunions are more successful if more classmates come back – that is why we need a great group of volunteers 

who are willing to help create a buzz leading up to the party, connect with your class, and serve as an Emory 

champion, wherever you may live.   

 

All members of the Emory College and Goizueta/BBA classes of 1985, 1995, 2000, 2005, 2015, and 2020 are invited 

to come back to campus to reconnect and reminisce with each other and the university the evening of Friday, 

October 24 for an ultimate Emory party- open to all alumni- as part of Homecoming Weekend, October 24-

26, 2025.  

  

Members of Reunion Host Committees are expected to:   

• Attend the party for free (tickets cost $25 per person)  

• Contact classmates and post on social media to generate excitement (communications toolkit 

provided)  

• Attend virtual meetings and be the first to take a behind-the-scenes look at Homecoming Weekend and 

elements specific to the party (recordings will be provided) 

• Provide suggestions on programming that may be of interest   

• Lend your name as a signer to let your classmates know you’ll be there 

• Inform and encourage classmates with ways to celebrate your reunion all year long by serving as an 

Emory champion wherever you and they may live.  

 

Ready to commit or still need more information? Submit an interest form to get involved or learn more. 
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